
 
 

 

 

January 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
Y9 Rewards Trip - Monday 30 January 2023 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the year 9 reports came out in December 2022. We were so proud of our year 
group and wanted to celebrate their achievements in full. 
 
On Monday 30 January 2023, we are planning to take 188 students bowling in Crawley. We will leave by 
coach at 12.40pm and arrive back at around 4pm.  
 
You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £13.00 which will cover the cost of the coach and one 
game of bowling. I must however tell you that as the school cannot bear the cost of the visit, the visit will not 
take place unless parents who are able to, are willing to contribute. 
 
Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant, we can use that to 
pay for the cost of the trip. Please get in touch with Mrs Nibloe (hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk) if you do 
not wish us to do this. There is also the facility for you to make a contribution should you wish to.   
 
Students may bring their own money if they would like to use it in the arcade or spend it on food.  
 
As places are limited to 188, if there are more students who sign up for this trip, we will use our rewards 
criteria to allocate places. We will base our decision upon the data present in the reports from December 
2022.  
 
The payment window will open in the My Child At School app on Monday 16 January 2023 and close on 
Wednesday 18 January 2023.  
 
If your child isn’t allocated a place, we will refund your payment.  
 
Those who remain at school will engage in an afternoon of enrichment linked to the First Give programme 
where, they will be looking at the impact of charity in different areas.  
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website.  Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
We look forward to taking our wonderful year group on this trip and if you have any questions or queries 
please contact me at jpearson@sackvilleschool.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J Pearson   Mr M Jones 
Leader of Year 9      Year 9 Assistant 
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